
 
 
 
 

President’s Office      January 22, 2013 

 

TO:  LMC Campus Community 

 

FROM:  Bob Kratochvil 

 

SUBJECT:  Priorities for Box 2A Faculty Hiring Process 

 

 

The Box 2A Committee developed a listing of faculty hiring priorities for this year, which 
includes recommendations for filling existing vacancies and establishing new positions.  
The priority rankings submitted by the Box 2A Committee are as follows: 
 

1. Nursing Director 
2. Nursing (OB emphasis) 
3. Business 
4. Counselor 
5. Business 
6. English/Math (tie) 
7. Math (Brentwood campus) 
8. Speech 

 
Two additional submissions were not included in the Committee’s prioritization 
recommendation at this time. 
 
At this juncture, it is not anticipated that there will be sufficient funding for all of these 
important faculty positions; however, based on the resources currently available, I am 
authorizing the recruitment and hiring of the first three positions.  Should our fiscal 
outlook allow us to go further down the listing, I will revisit the prioritizations. 
 
I want to express my appreciation to the members of the Box 2A Committee for their 
deliberate and thorough analysis of our instructional needs. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


